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Thursday, November 10 at 10:00 am via zoom—Mrs. Rogers will host a parent 

connections class to help you with strategies to help your child become a better writer! 

The zoom link has been sent home via remind! 

 

Be sure to check out the November Building Readers and Helping Children 

Learn Newsletters that were sent home via remind for great ideas for your child’s overall 
success! Be on the lookout for this month’s Parents Make the Difference newsletters to come 

home in Tuesday folders. These newsletters are full of great information and parenting tips! Feel 

free to reach out to Mrs. Rogers at any time for help with books on your child’s level, math 

manipulatives or anything you might want to check out from the parent resource room! Her email is 

tiffany.rogers@hallco.org 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs. 
Larrece Groover! Her 
peers selected her as 

the Teacher of the Year 
for the 2023/2024 

school year 
representing Lula 

Elementary! 

 

 

 
Nov. 8 NO School for students. 
Nov. 6 turn your clocks back! 
Nov. 11 Veterans Day 

Nov. 21-25- Thanksgiving 

Holiday! 

Nov. 30- Pictures with Santa! 
 

 

A special THANK YOU to all of our veterans for 

serving our country. If you are a veteran, you may 

come by the school on Friday the 11th for Lunch. 

(11am to 12pm) You will enjoy lunch in the 

teachers’ lounge and visit with our staff. On the 

other hand, you can have a lunch to go if that 

works better for you as well.  

      

                         

 

  

Bulldog Essential: Cooperation: Working together to do more than you can do alone.                                             

Principal’s Message -- Teachers and staff continue to collaborate on professional learning in order to provide the best 

practices in a standards-based classroom. We are having our second PL on Artsnow and looking forward to using these 

strategies in the classrooms.  Please continue to work with your child’s teacher each day by promoting reading at home, 

working with your child each night on math facts, checking homework assignments and checking their daily folders. 

Remember to turn your clocks back on November 6. We will not have school on November 8, Election Day. I want to 

wish each one of you a very Happy Thanksgiving! Enjoy your time with your family and friends during the 

Thanksgiving holidays.   

          Mrs. Lynette Scheman 

             

             

   Mrs. Lynette Scheman        

      

  

 

 

Thank you to all of you that 
participated in our fall 

fundraiser! It was a huge 
Success! The money that we 

raised went towards 

resources for our classrooms 
to be able to implement 

Artsnow. Our community is 
awesome and once again, we 

cannot thank you enough for 
helping out with the fall 

fundraiser. 

 
    
Do not forget on November 

6th to turn your clocks back 

one hour! Daylight savings 
time ends! 

 
 

Turkey Teacher 

Students, VOTE for your favorite teacher 
to be the Turkey Teacher! Bring in a 
quarter or more and cast your vote! 

Voting takes place from Nov.7 th- Nov. 
17th. Turkey Teacher will visit all 

classrooms on Nov. 18th! 

 
All proceeds go towards the 4th grade 

community service project.  

 

 

 

Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

A Message from the Nurse 

Please remember that if your child is 
running a temperature over 100.4 F to 
please keep him/her home. Call your 
doctor. If your child generally does not feel 
well enough to be at school or has any 
vomiting, PLEASE keep him/her at home. 
Also, remember to call or send in a note to 
the school if your child is absent. Please 
remember medication rules. Please DO 
NOT send medications to school in your 
child’s book bag. This includes cough drops. 
If your child needs these at school, an adult 
must bring them to the clinic and fill out a 
parent permission form. If you have any 
questions, please call 770-869-3261 or 
email gail.watson@hallco.org 
Thank you! 

 

 
Veteran’s Day 

Teacher of the Year! 

Title One News 

Thank you! 

mailto:tiffany.rogers@hallco.org

